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Personal Remarks  
 
I was elected during the Rome meeting. My name was brought 
up by several colleagues as an active member of the EFNS. 
I remember very well the vivid and energetic discussion headed 
by Jes Oleson in the MC meeting in Vienna. It was clear to me 
that the EFNS is going in the right direction and the goals will 
be achieved. On a personal note, after the Seville meeting it was 
my suggestion to Jes to have a core PCO to organize the annual 
meetings and he accepted it. Since then, the congresses are 
perfectly and successfully organized by Kenes and I am glad that 
I contributed to the success. 
I was the chairman of the Liaison Committee and together with 
Jes and Evelyn I helped to establish the EFNA. 

Natan M Bornstein, Israel 


